GLPG Board Meeting, August 9th, 2021 
 
Meeting convened at 10:30 am at the Guild 
Present: Anne Szilagyi, Sophie Wang, Barb Hyman, Bill Guerin, Judith Fleishman, Charlie Seebeck, Liz Myers, Deb Cole, Chris Iott.  Also in attendance was Barb Sears representing the Education Committee.
Absent: Barb Hranilovich
Barb Sears was in attendance to discuss the safety protocols to be followed for the fall classes. The Board and Barb Sears agree that everyone including instructors and class assistants will wear masks during classes.  The one exception to this would be for instructors. The instructors may remove their mask so they are heard more clearly while giving a demonstration but must also do this from a safe distance.  
The clean room will be open for students as a place to eat and examine our library materials.  Social distancing will be expected and a maximum of four will be allowed in this room if they are not wearing a mask while eating. 
 
Motion to approve June minutes was accepted and passed. 
 
Motion to approve the FY 2021-2022 budget prepared by Madhu Anderson accepted was passed. 

The following issues were discussed by the Board:

Mask wearing by members
Masks are not necessary if you are working alone at the Guild, or the number of members are few enough to allow social distancing.  When the number of members exceed 4 and social distancing is not possible, please wear a mask.
If weather permits, the windows should be opened for fresh air.  When leaving ensure all windows are locked.  Many members cannot safely reach the top window latches, so only lock the lower latches, especially in the glaze room.

Cone 6 glazes
The Board has decided that there is not a current need for cone 6 glazes.  This may change in the future and warrant further discussion.  Deb Cole has assumed the responsibility of finding a new home for these glazes outside of the Guild.  It has not yet been determined what the space will be used for.
Motion Tally
The Board discussed revising the procedure for recording meeting motions.  For easy member/VP access, a page will be added to the Guild website listing all motions made at the Board meetings.  It will be updated monthly.

Motion to adjourn was accepted and passed.	 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:00 pm.  The next meeting will be at 10:30am on September 9th.   Currently the plan is for an in-person meeting in the clean room.
